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Citizen Feedback

City Council, March 27, 2019



Public input sessions: 
4

Mar. 7, Kecoughtan High School
• 16 people attended and polled

Mar. 9, Phoebus High School
• 4 people attended and polled

Mar. 12, Hampton High School
• 4 people attended and polled

Online polling:
• 872 people



Increased engagement through social media

Online engagement 
through social media:

• Reached over 5K people 
across Hampton.

• Informational videos were 
viewed over 6K times

• Close to 100 online 
comments



What our polling isn’t – and what it is

• It isn’t statistically valid

• It isn’t random

• It records what people who 
choose to speak say

• It involves more people

• It is proactive and saves time.
• If all 872 people came to a 

public hearing and spoke for 
their 3 minutes, we would be 
here 44 hours



What we were polling….

We only surveyed citizens on 2 questions:

• What is your preference for solid waste (in terms of 
fees)?

• What is your preference for stormwater (in terms of 
fees)?



What we were polling….

Citizens learned why solid waste fees needed to be increased:

• Increased cost to collect and dispose of refuse.

• Most household waste is burned and turned into steam energy. 
Energy prices have fallen, forcing a decrease in the price we can 
charge for our steam.

• Increased cost to collect and dispose of recyclable materials, caused 
by worldwide oversupply and contamination of many materials.

• Need to invest in technology for more efficient operations and 
addressing customer service needs.



What is your preference for solid 
waste?

49%

35%

8%
8%

Maintain solid waste services at
current level - $7.25 weekly rate

Reduce bulk/yard waste collections to
every two weeks (keep recycling) -
$6.75 weekly rate

Eliminate recycling (but keep bulk) -
$6.89 weekly rate

Reduce bulk frequency and eliminate
recycling - $6.39 weekly rate



What we were polling….

Citizens learned that Hampton could accelerate flood-
reduction projects through an increase in the stormwater fee:

• $1.00 per month would generate about $1 million per year.

• The city would be able to obtain $12-$13 million in bonds in FY20 , 
which would be used to jump-start larger projects. The bonds would be 
paid back over time with the proceeds from the fee increase. 

• This could be a source of funding for projects currently being 
developed as part of Resilient Hampton and the Dutch Dialogues 
process.



What is your preference for 
stormwater?

Keep the rate at 
$7.83/month

48%

Escalate flood-
reduction projects 

by raising the rate to 
$8.83/month

52%



Who participated: Gender

52.2

47.8

HAMPTON POPULATION

Female Male

66%

34%

POLLING PARTICIPANTS

Female Male



Who participated: Age

30%

25%

25%

16%

HAMPTON POPULATION

20 – 34 35 – 49 50 – 64 65 & Over

0%

16%

30%
38%

16%

POLLING PARTICIPANTS

19 & Under 20 – 34 35 – 49 50 – 64 65 & Over



Who participated: Geography

10%

10%

7%

4%

36%

31%

HAMPTON POPULATION

23605 - Small area near Newmarket 23651 - Fort Monroe

23661 - Wythe 23663 - Phoebus

23664 - Buckroe, Fox Hill 23665 - LAFB

23666 - Northampton, Riverdale, Coliseum 23669 - Downtown, Willow Oaks, Fox Hill Rd.

2% 0%

9%

9%

15%

0%
26%

39%

POLLING PARTICIPANTS



Who participated: Race

42%

50.50%

6%

2.40%
5.50%

HAMPTON POPULATION

White or European American Black or African American
Hispanic or Latino Asian
Native Hawaiian/Other Pacific Islander Two or more races
Another race not listed

83%

11%

1% 2% 2%

POLLING PARTICIPANTS



Comments varied widely

• Citizens are in support of 
businesses, recycling, 
and infrastructure.

• Tons of support for our 
beloved Smitty Better 
Burger!



Next Steps

• Manager’s budget preview: April 10

• Manager’s recommended budget 
posted: April 15 

• Council public hearings: April 24 & 

May 1

• Council budget vote: May 8


